
 
 

 

 

 NOTICE TO OWNERS OF FISHING SHANTIES 

 ON LAKE CADILLAC 
 

 

The deadline for the removal of fishing shanties from Lake Cadillac is midnight 

March 16, 2020. In addition, every shanty or structure must be removed from all 

public lands and public right-of-way on or before April 1, 2020. 

 

Failure to comply with these provisions of Chapter 26, Article III, of the Cadillac 

city code will result in shanties being removed by city personnel and sold at 

auction or returned to the owner only after costs for removal and impounding are 

paid. 

 

Sandra L. Wasson, City Clerk 

200 N. Lake Street 

Cadillac, MI  49601 

(231) 775-0181 


